
 

 

 
 
 

GIBRALTAR AIR TERMINAL LIMITED 
INVITES 

TENDERS TO OPERATE THE LAST 5 REMAINING CONCESSIONS WITHIN THE 
DEPARTURE LOUNGE OF THE NEW AIR TERMINAL  

AT GIBRALTAR INTERNATIONAL AIRPORT 
 
Gibraltar Air Terminal Limited (a wholly owned Government Company) invites interested persons and 
companies to submit tender bids to operate any of the last 5 remaining retail concession outlets 
within the Departure Lounge of the New Terminal. 
 
Availability 
 

- The sizes of the Units available are approximately 25.5m2, 31m2, 38.5 m2, 45 m2 and 
55.5m2. 

 
The Tender 
 

-  The Terminal has already accepted tender bids for concessions trading in the following 
product categories, and will not accept further bids for: 

 
- Newspapers, books and magazines - Travel accessories 
- Books and stationery   - Sunglasses 
- Electronic products   - Basic toiletries 
- Wines, spirits and tobacco  - Toys 
- Perfumes and cosmetics  - Soft drinks and confectionary 
- Luggage    - Souvenirs 
- Leather goods 

 
-  Bids from outlets wishing to specialise in other product categories are welcome. 
-  No further bids from catering establishments will be considered. 
 
Invitation 
 
-  Further information regarding the conditions and terms may be obtained from  
 

Gibraltar Air Terminal Limited,  
C/o Ms Charmaine Soussi 
Ministry of Enterprise, Development, Technology and Transport  
Suite 771, Europort,  
Gibraltar. 

 
Tel. 00350 200 52052 
E-mail – charmaine.soussi@gibraltar.gov.gi  
 
Completed tenders clearly marked “Tender for a Concession within the New Air Terminal” 
must be placed in a sealed envelope addressed to Gibraltar Air Terminal Limited and placed in 
the tender box marked “Air Terminal Concessions” at Suite 771, Europort by not later than 
noon on 21

st
 October 2011. 


